

Castle School

Josephine Butler Campus, Academy Road Ashington, Northumberland NE63 9FZ Telephone: 01670 844322 admin.cs@castle.ncea.org.uk

Principal: Mrs S Wild

27 September 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

School Photographs

This year we have invited Tempest into school on Friday 5 October to take the children's photographs.

Please indicate below whether you would like your child to have his/her photograph taken as this will help us to prepare for the day.

You will not be under any obligation to purchase the photographs.

Yours sincerely

SK Wild Sara Wild Principal - Castle School

Rep	oly Slip – School Photographs 5 October 2018	
Child's Name:		
I would like my child to have I	nis/her photograph taken	
I would not like my child to have his/her photograph taken		
Signed:	Date:	



